
Ocean Street Property Advisory 
Committee (OSPAC) 

Information Gathering Phase 

Dear New Castle Resident, 

We are interested in your ideas on how to put the recently acquired Ocean Street Property to good 

use moving forward.  As such, we are asking each resident to provide us their input either by 

dropping off handwritten ideas in the Town Hall mail slot; or via email to the OSPAC email account 

at OSPAC43@gmail.com; or through USPS to the Town of New Castle ATTN: OSPAC, P.O. Box 

367, New Castle, 03854-367 by no later than 30 March 2024.  Your input is vital to ensure the 

OSPAC is providing the Select Board with a comprehensive list of recommendations for the future 

use(s) of the Ocean Street Property.  Please let your voice be heard by contributing your ideas.  

Once the information is presented to the Select Board, the OSPAC will assist them by further 

developing the feasible alternatives in support of their public decision-making process. 

Thank You!  We look forward to getting your input to this very important initiative.  

Sincerely, 

OSPAC 

Advisory Committee Members: 

Paul Legere    Maura Sullivan   

David Myers    Don White 

Peggy Lamb    Doug Pinciaro 


